
 

 

 

 
 
 
Announcing….Australia and New 
Zealand! 
 
I am leading a delegation of court reporters to 
Australia and New Zealand in September 2014. I’m 
very excited about the opportunities to examine our 
profession in these countries while we share and 
learn from our counterparts.  
 
People to People Citizen Ambassador Programs has 
been coordinating these face-to-face exchanges for 
nearly 50 years, and they have arranged for us to 
enjoy facility visits, informal social events, and 
roundtable discussions with our fellow court 
reporters. 
 
Please consider joining me as we encounter 
remarkable people and places on a one-of-a-kind 
journey that fosters global collaboration! 
 
People to People Citizen Ambassador Programs will 
also arrange a special schedule of cultural activities 
for your spouse or guest.  
 

 
Court Reporters Delegation  
Cities: Sydney, Auckland 
September 11-20, 2014 
$6,299 Program Tuition (estimated) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our delegation will explore and discuss: 
 

 The legal system and record-making technology 

in Australia and New Zealand 

 Opportunities for stenographic reporting in both 

countries 

 Status of reporting technology 

 Role of the record keeper in each country’s legal 

system 

 Training and education of court reporters 

I welcome your participation on this journey. 
 

 

Merilyn Marquardt Sanchez, RMR, CRR 
Delegation Leader 
 
Enrollment will be open soon. Questions?  Please 
email citizens@peopletopeople.com or call 
877.787.2000.  
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